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Produced water and crude oil spill reported in Bowman 
County 

   

BISMARCK, N.D. – Denbury notified the North Dakota Department of 
Environmental Quality (NDDEQ) of a produced water and crude oil spill that 
occurred at a well site in Bowman County on Tuesday, May 20. 

The spill, located about 12 miles southeast of Rhame, is estimated by Denbury to 
involve 195 barrels of produced water and four barrels of crude oil, which have 
impacted surrounding rangeland. Produced water is a by-product of oil and gas 
production. 

NDDEQ personnel are on-site monitoring the ongoing investigation and remediation 
efforts. 

Federal and state laws require that operators report the spillage of any materials 
that may pollute water, air or soil. Visit spill.nd.gov for more information about North 
Dakota’s Unified Spill Reporting System notifications and the public access tool. 

   

________________________________________________________________________________ 

For more information, contact:  
Sarah Becker 
Division of Water Quality 

 4201 Normandy Street    |     Bismarck, ND 58503-1324 
PHONE: 701.328.9151     |     EMAIL: sebecker@nd.gov 
www.deq.nd.gov 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flnks.gd%2Fl%2FeyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDAsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMjA4MTIuNjIxNjA3NDEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5zcGlsbC5uZC5nb3YvP3V0bV9tZWRpdW09ZW1haWwmdXRtX3NvdXJjZT1nb3ZkZWxpdmVyeSJ9.tl7d8nV5ZEAkGiyaHEx1Fv00zfabUzHxABvc0mZpk7Q%2Fs%2F1846578722%2Fbr%2F142488840708-l&data=05%7C01%7CtlDeVries%40nd.gov%7C570b11f8209047867a5808da7c79a232%7C2dea0464da514a88bae2b3db94bc0c54%7C0%7C0%7C637959159152191390%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=gE%2FVj1OYlwgY%2F%2B6%2BxssNLO%2FJj8MsRKvlDLgzLw0iONY%3D&reserved=0
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